
Whole School Non Uniform day on Friday 24th 
November 

Please bring in chocolate donations for our 
Chocolate Bingo night. 

 

 

 

 

Our Chocolate Bingo evening for the children will be on 
Wednesday 29th November from 3:00pm to 4:15pm.  

Please bring in chocolate donations for the non uniform 
day which will be used to create prizes for the Choco-
late Bingo. 

 

 

 

 

Children from Year 1 to Year 6 can also buy tickets for 
the bingo for £3 (cash) these can be ordered in class or 
through the school office. 

All monies raised will be used to enhance your child’s 
educational experience. 


